NOTICE

This is to advise all parish priests and parishioners in the
Diocese of Sault Ste Marie that we are stages of a
planning for a CELEBRATION OF INDIGENOUS CULTURE
in the four regions of the diocese. The celebrations will
be presided over by Bishop Jean-Louis Plouffe. All are
welcome and encouraged to become involved; French,
English and Indigenous people.

Please note the dates and key contact people for these
celebrations:

Sudbury — Saturday, May 23, 2015

" contact Fr. Bob Bourgon

North Bay — Sunday, May 24, 2015

" contact Fr. Tony Man-Son-Hing

North Shore — Saturday, May 30, 2015

" contact Fr. Bob Bourgon

Sault Ste Marie — Sunday, May 31, 2015

* Fr. Hamish Currie, Fr. Alex Saurianthadathil



Please access the resource materials at:

http://arise-ssm.weebly.com/

For further information contact:

Jeanne McHarg at 705-674-2727 (261)
Mijou Pelletier at 705-674-2727 (242)



